
From: Danny Varat
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov
CC: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/2/2017 10:17:25 AM
Subject: Article

Darryl, will please ask your staff to review this and provide some comments. This discusses the kinds of issues 
that we've heard about from some members, including Rep. Gilliard. Thanks

DV

http://www.greenvilleonline.com/story/news/local/2017/03/30/question-care-upstate-nursing-
homes/99584338/​
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